
 Hannah Steele is a student at the Westminster Choir College, 
Princeton. She began her passion for music in her church choir. Her 
experience with handbells began in 3rd grade, also with her church choir. 
She now attends Westminster majoring in Vocal Performance, and performs 
with the world-famous Westminster Concert Handbell Choir.  
 Hannah had the distinct pleasure of attending the Lehigh Valley 
Charter High School for the Arts (currently considered the top arts high 
school in Pennsylvania). There she studied vocal technique, music theory, 
music history, and composition as well the core subjects taught by public 
high schools.  
 When she is not at school she works at a retail store near her house 
and spends time with her mom and brother. She enjoys almost anything 
crafty - like knitting or painting. This is her first experience as a director, 
and she is looking forward to bring a new flair to the handbell music of the 
church.  She began her duties as the church’s Handbell Director in the 
autumn of 2017. 
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